Warren Rensehausen, CPRP Director of Parks & Recreation wrensehausen@bristolri.gov

Tim Shaw Asst. Director of Parks & Recreation tshaw@bristolri.gov



BRISTOL PARKS REČREATION

RECREATION BOARD

N. Diane Davis KARL ANTONEVICH NANCY HORNE CRYSTAL PACHECO MIKE CABRAL DONALD SQUIRES JOSEPH DEMELO

MEMORANDUM

To:

Steven Contente

Town Administrator

From: Warren Rensehausen, CPRP

Director

Bristol Parks and Recreation Department

Date: March 17, 2023

Annual Fourth of July Committee request for permission to use basketball court for block dance on the Bristol Town Common, June 17, 2023

The Department of Bristol Parks and Recreation supports the 4th of July Committee's request, and ask the following;

- Allow open access to Town Common and any sidewalk or walkway in the vicinity.
- Remove any rubbish that the event accumulates.
- Provide payment for any damage done to the grounds or property of the Town Common from this event.
- Contact the Parks & Recreation Department for access to power the day of the event.
- Verify that all vendors have proper licensing from Town Clerks office
- Be sure that no vehicles are on the grass during the event, vendors should be on road
- Contact the Parks & Recreation director in advance of the event

Quinta Gamelin Community 101 Asylum Road, Bristol RI 02809

(401) 253-1611 Mail: 10 Court St